
From:    Charlotte Schaek <charlotte@medicongress.com> 
 To:      medicongress.spineweek <spineweek@medicongress.com> 
 Date:    Wed, 12 Feb 2020 09:21:32 +0000 
 Subject: SpineWeek - Registration information 
 
Dear SpineWeek 2020 Participating Societies, 
 
We hereby would like to inform you that the SpineWeek Committee has decided to extend the Early Bird 
Registration Deadline for all participants coming from mainland China until the start of SpineWeek 2020. 
The information has been added to the website: https://spineweek.org/registration/ 
 
The cancellation policy on the website remains: 
Cancellations received no later than February 27, 2020, entitle registered persons to a full refund less € 
100,00 (€ 50,00 for Student/Trainee/Nurses) administration costs. 
No refunds can be made for cancellations received after this date. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Charlotte Schaek 
Congress Manager MediCongress 
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